
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/25/2017 5:59:34 PM
Subject: Re: Aiken

​I mentioned to Darryl that I'd work on arranging this. It's not set yet.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 5:08 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Aiken 
 
Do you know anything about an event n Aiken?
 

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 2:55 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Aiken
 
Hi there!
 
Darryl mentioned that the LG was speaking to a group in Aiken in the near future. Would you be able to give 
me the date and time – and if the LG has any free time slots on either side of the speaking engagement? It’s 
my understanding that there was a senior site in the area that had received a PIP grant, and we were trying to 
see if it might be possible to do both while he was in town. Kill two birds with one stone… know what I mean, 
Vern?
 
Thanks,
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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